
Dec 06, 2021 

CASE NUMBER: 2019-00258 

In response to item filed 11-17-2021 Nov 17 2021 

Requested: State any instances of low pressure experienced at your residence 
since Green River Valley Water District completed the water main. 

Response:  June 21 2021 

Requested: Provide when you contacted Green River Valley Water District 
concerning low pressure experienced since the water main upgrades were 
completed. 

Response: Reported outage by phone to GRVWD at 16:07, June 21 2021. 
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